
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF KINDER 
 
 
Due to a large increase in positive COVID-19 cases in our community and to fully comply with State 
Mandates and the Louisiana Open Meetings Law, the Town of Kinder is hereby postponing the council 
meeting scheduled for Monday, July 6, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. to Monday, July 20, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
We will continue to provide updates on the Town website at townofkinder.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
Publish – July 2, 2020 

http://www.townofkinder.com/

